
 

  

 

 
Project Update—February 28, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Week of February 25 

Crews continued box culvert installation 
near Red Lobster.  

Week of March 4 

Crews will finish up box culvert 
construction near Red Lobster. Crews will 
then begin installing storm sewer south 
of Morgan Circle.  

Beginning March 11, work will begin on 
the east half of Morgan Circle. This work 
includes installing new sanitary and 
storm sewer, curb, and pavement. The 
east half of Morgan Circle will be closed 
during this work, which will take about a 
month. The west side of Morgan Circle 
will remain open during this work, but 
using alternate routes will be easier to 
access businesses (see access map on 
page two).  

 

Box culvert installation  



 

 


